
From: Daniel Adams
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Julia Smith; Scott Johnson
Subject: MidPen contact for Chestnut Square
Date: Thursday, July 30, 2015 12:02:48 PM

Hi Jerry – this morning I had a good conversation with Julia Smith regarding the case you are opening
 for Chestnut Square in Livermore.  We understand that you’ll be issuing a letter outlining steps we
 should undertake should contamination be discovered during our development of the site.  This will
 be very helpful – we appreciate your careful review of the background docs and guidance you’ll be
 providing.
 
I also wanted to let you know that this week is my last week at MidPen, and the new project lead will
 be Scott Johnson.  He is copied here and his contact info is below.  You can direct any questions to
 him, and send the letter to him once completed.
 
I’ll be available through tomorrow afternoon should you have any questions in the interim.
 
Thanks again.
Dan
 
Daniel Adams | Director of Housing Development
MidPen Housing
East Bay Development Office
1970 Broadway, Suite 440, Oakland, CA 94612
tel: 510.426.5667   cell: 650.288.2262
 
 
Scott’s contact info:
Scott Johnson
Director of Housing Development – North Bay
MidPen Housing
t. 650.235.7679  c. 650.242.6256
sjohnson@midpen-housing.org
www.midpen-housing.org
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